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OF AMERICA

RUBEN BONILLA
Chairman

May 31, 1989

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright St.
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I cannot say enough about your friendship and generosity.

The additional financial support will be placed into
educational programs to benefit the youth of Corpus Christi.

I have taken the liberty of forwarding your letter of May 31st
to our Board of Directors. I salute you for your great
humanitarian deeds.

The Boys and Girls Club has no 62ter friend then 1)r. Hector P.
Garcia.

or t 1,

Rube Bonilla, Jr.

RB/rs
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